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Official Statement 

 

The Department of Athletics at CSUSM is a member of the California Collegiate Athletic Association 

(CCAA).   

During 2020-2021, all CCAA sports seasons were cancelled due to COVID-19.  CSUSM did not hold any 

athletic competitions during this reporting year.  https://goccaa.org/news/2020/12/3/general-

statement-on-winter-spring-2021.aspx.   

This year’s report does include EADA statute sections C, D and E which require institutions to disclose 

data which was not directly tied to teams holding competitions during this reporting year: 

• Section C 
The total amount of money spent on athletically related student aid, including the value of 
waivers of educational expenses, separately for men’s and women’s teams overall 

Total Men’s Athletically-Related Student Aid -    $316,817 
Total Women’s Athletically-Related Student Aid -   $444,322 
Total Men’s and Women’s Athletically-Related Financial Aid -  $761,139 

 

• Section D 
The ratio of athletically related student aid awarded male athletes to athletically related student 
aid awarded female athletes 

Male Athletes -   42 
Female Athletes -  58 
Total -    100 
 

• Section E 
The total amount of expenditures on recruiting, separately for men’s and women’s teams 
overall 

Due to CSUSM policies implemented during COVID-19, including the restriction of 
travel and official and unofficial visits, we do not have any recruiting expenditures to 
report for our men’s and women’s teams  
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